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From the Editor 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello everyone, 

 

 
We didn’t have much spring weather here. It is officially HOT in 

GA. The rain has prevented me from driving a vair the last few 

weeks. I have several, including Chuck Smith’s 62,  ready to go. 

Maybe I can drive it to the meeting next weekend and give it back 

to Chuck afterwards. Hope to see you at Dickey Farms next 

Saturday on the 14th at Noon. Be sure to bring cash for the BBQ 

place there. A HUGE thank you to Billy Cannon for his logo for 

Vairs at the Fair. 

 

 

 

Clay 
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Upcoming events 

 

September 12-13 Maggie Valley NC Car show – website - vairsinthevalley.com 

 

 
 

 

October 3-4   Vairs at the Fair – GA National Fairground – Perry GA  

 

 
                        

 
Our 52st  Year! 

 
 
 

Clark’s Corvair Parts® 
400 Mohawk Trail, Shelburne Falls, MA  01370       

(413)625-9776   
   www.corvair.com 

June Meeting 
Our meeting will be at Noon, June 14th  at Dickey’s Farms  

3440 Musella Rd, Musella, GA 31066 
Hope to see you there!  

Bring CASH $ if you plan to eat 
 
 

http://www.corvair.com/
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Heart of Georgia Shirts and Merchandise Now Available Online 

Support the club by buying apparel such as t-shirts & hats as well as 

coffee mugs and other merchandise imprinted with the official Heart 

of Georgia Corvairs logo. 

100% of the royalties from every sale of merchandise imprinted 

with the club logo will be donated to the club. 

Visit the following link: 

https://www.redbubble.com/shop/ap/167051754 

OR scan the QR Code below: 

 
     

https://www.redbubble.com/shop/ap/167051754
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VAIRY COOL GRAPHICS IS OPEN FOR BUSINESS 
Dean and Judi Gemberling proudly announce that their new online 

merchandise store is open for business. Like many of you, we were 

frustrated with the hit-or-miss quality of t-shirts as well as the lack 

of fresh Corvair designs. After much prayer, time and effort, we 

started Vairy Cool Graphics. We encourage you to browse the neat 

Corvair designs that can be imprinted on a nice selection of apparel 

and merchandise such as coffee mugs, mouse pads, magnets and 

much more. As we continue to add more designs, if you have an 

idea for one, then please share your thoughts with us. Click the link 

or scan the QR code below to get started. 

https://www.redbubble.com/people/VairyCool6069 
 

 

 
 
 

     

     

https://www.redbubble.com/people/VairyCool6069
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From the Prez- We had an unusual May meeting at 

Dickies, it had been hot and mostly dry, then of course, rain was 

forecasted all day for Saturday in Musella. Joan and I decided to 

drive our 30 yr old GMC Suburban, instead of one of our 60 yr old 

Corvairs because we had to bring Clay’s BIG (heavy too) cooler 

back to him, we have had it since Springfest and it is getting to be 

fishin’ time. After looking at the weather report 1 more time, Joan 

and I decided it was a little cool and rainy, so we opted for long 

pants and CARRY our Corvair windbreaker. We arrived about an 

hour early so we could shop, “stake our claim” on tables and eat, 

however, it was misting rain and the wind was blowing, so we were 

glad we opted for long pants and put on the jackets, also we ate in 

the truck. As noon was getting closer, it was looking like it was 

going to be just us, then first Chuck and after a bit the others came. 

We were a small but hearty group, who braved the cool wind, held 

our plates, napkins, papers and met anyway! Since Springfest was 

fresh in our minds, we discussed things that we liked and didn’t, so 

we can develop a plan to make it better next year.  

Now, on to Vairs at the Fair, October 3,4,5 weekend. My Fair 

contact said he was looking forward to us being there, just like last 

year, but maybe not so cramped. The Quality Inn – Centerville said 

we will have the same rates as last year, $95.00 per night for rooms 

and $105.00 for suites. I have a list of the rooms I reserved last year. 

If you want to reserve a room, let them know you are with the 

Corvair Club when you call 478-953-6866. We will talk more at the 

meeting, which will be at Dickies in Musella, Saturday June 14 

noon. Don’t forget to bring cash for lunch, by the way, the BBQ was 

good and the ice cream was even better! I look forward to seeing 

you there,”in your Corvair”, or not, just come on and join us. Hey 

get your Vairs out and drive’m.        
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Minutes from May 2025 meeting 
 
Meeting was called to order at 12:30pm 
by Club President Chris Law. 
 
Meeting was held at Dickey Farms in 
Musella GA. 
11 members present. 
 
Springfest 2025 was the main 
topic of discussion. 
 
Financial results have not yet been completed. 
Comments concerning the event seemed to be positive. 
Use of the golf carts to shuttle people around was a great 
addition to the event. 
 
Suggested that day-glo vests be used next year instead  
of T-shirts. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 1:20 pm. 
 
Minutes respectfully summitted, 
Chuck Smith 
Club Secretary 
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